
      ST TERESA ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION 

 

To:  St Teresa Parents 

From:  David Pflug 

Date:  April 11, 2013 

Re:  2014-2015 Sports Registration 

 

 

In the April 25th white envelope you should find a sports registration form for 2014-2015.  If you do not 

receive a form; you may obtain a blank one from the school office. 

 

A few items you may need to know: 

The form is due back to school NLT May 23, 2014.  Late fees will be applied after that date.  Your check 

should accompany the form and be made payable to the STAA. 

If you register your child for a sport and the child does not participate, a refund for that sport will be 

issued.  Refund request forms are kept in the school office.  Refunds will be available after the start of 

school in the fall. 

Everyone attending an indoor sports event will be charged an admission fee.  There is no admission fee 

charged for soccer, baseball or track, except for Diocesan Sponsored Tournaments. 

Sports physical forms have been previously sent home by the school nurse (AAD).  A physical form must 

be on file in the school office before a child can participate in any school sponsored athletic activity.  

Physicals are good for one year from the date signed by the doctor. 

School teams are Baseball (6th, 7th and 8th grade boys), Soccer K-8, basketball, volleyball and track. 

Your current email address is required on the registration form.   

If you should have additional questions please contact me.   

Thank you. 


